Adam Hildebrandt, Principal Elliot McDonald, VicePrincipal Michelle Reimer, Vice Principal

October 6, 2025

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Parent Grad Committee for West Kildonan Collegiate. A major effort of our grad committee each year is to provide prizes for the Graduation Dinner and Dance and as raffle prizes to raise funds for our graduates.

We are asking businesses in our community to consider supporting West Kildonan Collegiate Grads by making a donation to our Parent Grad Committee. Donations will be used for one or two purposes:

- As raffle prizes during school events
- For our graduating students at the Grad Dinner and Dance June 20, 2026.

Popular items in the past have been:

Email: westk@7caks.org

- Restaurants, movies or Music Gift Cards
- TV, Stereo, sound Equipment and Accessories
- Sports Equipment & Accessories
- Automotive Supplies or Services
- Fitness Passes

- Hairstyling Products and/or Personal Services
- Game Tickets
- Discount Coupons
- T-shirts, Baseball Caps, Hoodies
- Cash donations to purchase prizes

Should you require pick up of your donation, please contact:

Cindy Danilec – cindy_wozniczka@yahoo.de – (204) 582-2394 OR

Sylvia Geglawa – <u>sylviag2081@gmail.com</u> – (204) 292-4813

On behalf of the Parent Grad Committee and the graduating students of West Kildonan Collegiate, we thank you in advance for your generous donation and your support.

Yours Respectfully,

Kari White and Vanessa Miller

Safe Grad Contact - West Kildonan Collegiate